#### LYON COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT

## Staff Travel Report to School Board of Trustees

Your recent request to travel has been approved. Within two weeks of the date of the conference, the following report is due in the office of the Deputy Superintendent via Margaret Heim.

Staff Member:	Erin Baerwaldt		School:	Dist Office
Assignment: Location of Co	ECE Implementation Coach		Name of Conference :	National Association for the Education of Young Children Professional Learning Institute
	nference:	New Orleans, LA	(Do not use acronyms)  Dates Attended:	June 1-June 6

General Overview: Do not use acronyms

Please Download & TYPE the following information.

The National Association for the Education of Young Children Professional Learning Institute conference was geared towards early childhood leaders to focus on deepening the early childhood knowledge base, addressing challenging and controversial issues facing the field, and developing skills to improve professional development and practice.

# How will this impact student learning in a positive way?

Lyon County School District is bringing back Pre-K to our elementary schools for the the 2024-2025 school year and we continue to service our early childhood students with special needs in our ECE programs. It was important for me to serve as a representative for our school district for these students in order to remain up to date in this field and bring back knowledge to our district to benefit this population of our children.

### How will I implement what I learned and how will I share

this information with my colleagues?

Many of the conference sessions I attended provided me with up to date research and information on topics in early childhood surrounding science, math, science of reading, social emotional health and individual student needs for neurodivergent learners. Lyon County School District has designed the Pre-K and ECE programs monthly opportunities to meet as a district in order to collaborate and build knowledge together. I will be able to share the knowledge gained from this conference with my fellow teachers during these meets in order to help all our children in LCSD.

#### Other Comments:

Page OSto Da. A

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to attend. Early Childhood is a unique population of students and I am excited I am able to further my knowledge in this area to help out students in LCSD.

faclul Steward	Sawn Huckak
Site Principal/Supervisor Approval	Deputy Superintendent Approval
6/12/202x	celi7/24
Date	Date